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W.A. Safari 2003.





It was agreed at the general Meeting held during the Mildura Safari that our next and final Safari would be held in Western Australia in November 2003. A proviso insisted on by the W.A. members present was that unless WA received a firm commitment that at least 20 people would be attending from other states, the Safari would not be held. A deadline date of 30th June 2003 was set for the commitment.





As yet the WA committee has not discussed the Safari but will do so at their next meeting, but the December Courier will have more news on what is proposed.


The date of the Safari if held will be in mid November 2003 probably for a seven-day period.


So the ball is in the court of our Eastern State members. At this stage all we in WA can do is to guarantee you a good Safari if you come to the sunny West. So start saving now!


J. Carey.
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